STATEMENT OF REASONS


CITY OF NEWCASTLE UPON TYNE

(BUS LANES) TRAFFIC REGULATION ORDER 2014

(STAMFORDHAM ROAD (B6324) AND WEST DENTON WAY VARIATION) 
ORDER 2024


The Council’s reasons for proposing to make the above Order are as follows:-

As part of our efforts to make public transport a more attractive option for travel within the city, we propose installing two bus lanes that will provide priority to buses and authorised vehicles between 7am and 7pm on the approach to the roundabout of Stamfordham Road and West Denton Way.



